
Rachel Slick 
 

Dear Arizona Department of Environmental Quality,

I’m writing to urge you to deny South32’s Hermosa permit (#AZ0026387) for discharge of mine
water into Harshaw and Alum creeks. 

The consequences of these actions would be disastrous for every plant and creature living there. It"s
not worth it. 

For all these reasons, I urge you and the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality to deny the
permit for this project.

Sincerely,


